
 

TRUSTWORTHY - RESPONSIVE - UNITY - SERVICE - THRIVING

Dear John Clarke Community,

Autumn Greetings!

The air is getting crisp, and the foliage is beginning to
turn magnificent shades of yellow, orange and red! Our
halls are decorated with fantastic Halloween and
autumn decorations thanks to Sherry Fortin, our
wonderful volunteer!

Sherry was recently awarded Volunteer of the Year by
the Rhode Island Health Care Association at its Annual
Quality Symposium at the Crown Plaza in Warwick. 
Sherry has been volunteering at least 15 hours a week
for over seven years. Her support of the center stems
from a desire to serve the community that cares for her dad, provided skilled and
hospice care for her mother and her grandparents. Sherry is a self-starter who takes
the initiative to assist residents and their families without being asked. She jumps-in
to transport residents, assists with setting up their meals, accompanying them on trips



to the beach, restaurants and ice-cream stands. She organized painting and crochet
classes for the residents which produced several lovely pieces. Her creative skills are
simply unmatched. Sherry hand makes all the seasonal decorations around our
community. She purchases the materials and uses a custom cutting machine to make
holiday signs and cutouts. Sherry frequently spearheads bake sales and other events to
raise funds for the Resident Activity Fund. Her baking skills are unsurpassed and the
quantity of delicious treats she produces rival our local bakeries.

At the beginning of each summer, Sherry travels to Florida to bring her
granddaughter, Lucy back to Rhode Island to volunteer with her at the center. Lucy,
now six years old, has been coming with Sherry since she was eighteen months. Under
Sherry’s watchful eye, Lucy assists with activities, and can be found skipping in and
out of resident rooms giving hugs and leaving smiles. Sherry is instilling servitude and
volunteerism in her charming granddaughter, and we are hopeful that these values
will continue throughout Lucy’s life.

Sherry casts a delightful, warm, and kind glow that is infectious. She rallies and
encourages our team to celebrate, enjoy and delight in one another. We are all truly
grateful for the positive impact that she has on our lives. 

We can always use more Sherrys here at John Clarke so if you are interested in
volunteering and donating some time to our wonderful community, please reach out
to Robin Hannon, Recreation Director.

Warm Regards,

Joan M. Woods,
Chief Executive Officer

 
Let Your Voice be Heard...

Surveys are Coming Your Way!
 John Clarke is determined to provide excellent care and
service. Family members of our resident's will be receiving a survey in

the mail around the 7th of November. It is extremely important you complete the
survey. We are hoping to get one back from every family member. Help us meet our
goal!  

 



Chefs Corner 
Bosc Pear Bacon and Bleu Cheese

Crostini

Ingredients:
1 Bosc pear sliced thin
1 cup apple cider
Tbsp. unsalted butter
1tbsp. Olive oil
1 sliced French baguette
Tsp. Kosher salt
½lb. Maple bacon
¾ cup Bleu cheese crumbles
Tbsp. fresh sage
Directions:

Cook off bacon and set aside. Drizzle olive oil over
baguettes and sprinkle with salt. Grill or broil
baguettes until golden brown and set aside. In a
saucepan sauté butter, apple cider and pears until
pears are tender. Build the crostini with pears, bacon
and top with crumbled bleu cheese. Broil for about 2



minutes until the bleu cheese is slightly melted keep
a close eye as it will burn quickly. Sprinkle with sage
and serve.

Enjoy,

Chef Scott

Here's What's Cooking at John Clarke in October 
 





Colleen Dutra and Teresa Hanos, October 5th

Peter Krones, October 11th

Katherine Pitzer, October 16th

Angela Thompson and Kim Dougherty, October 17th

Mary Sherman, October 18th

 



If you witness an employee going above and beyond, give them a Shout Out! Our Shout
Out Board is located right outside the front office. We want to recognize how fabulous our
staff is so please feel free to "Shout Out"!

Our Shout Outs are read to our staff during our Monthly Staff Meeting and then put in the
employee's personnel file. 

​Last month we had 17 Shout Outs!

 
Dear John Clarke Community

We are actively seeking donations for our Employee
Appreciation Fund to help offset the cost of our Annual
Holiday Party. Our dedicated staff are AMAZING and we
would like to ensure that we are able to provide an evening of
fun with delicious food and dancing! Any amount would be
greatly appreciated! Donate here or mail a check to 600
Valley Road, Middletown, RI attention donations. 

​Support John Clarke

Write Us a Review As a five-star rated facility we are proud of
the care we provide. Our nurses truly go above and beyond for
our residents, our housekeeping department never stops, dietary
never hesitates to honor a special request and our recreation
department keeps our residents entertained and engaged. A
Google or Facebook review can go a long way. 

Volunteer Like all strong non-profits we rely on exceptional volunteers to complete
our mission and a volunteer board to lead John Clarke. To learn more about how
yocan volunteer to read, play board games, or visit with residents contact Robin
Hannon at rhannon@johnclarkeseniorliving.org.

Follow Us Follow us on Instagram, Facebook and LinkedIn. Like, share, comment
and save our posts. A few clicks can make a big impact.  

https://johnclarkeseniorliving.org/support/
mailto:rhannon@johnclarkeseniorliving.org
https://www.instagram.com/john_clarke_senior_living/
https://www.facebook.com/johnclarkenursing
https://www.linkedin.com/company/john-clarke-senior-living
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